
 

 
 

St Paul’s Growth Mindset 

Parents-in-Class Open Afternoon! 

It’s here again; your opportunity to learn in class with your child! 

The theme this time is: 

Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education (PSHEE) 
How do we teach Growth Mindset principles through PSHEE? 

 

In response 

to feedback 

from previous 

open days, 

there will be 

time in class 

as well as a 

workshop 

session in the 

hall. 

 

Child’s Name:_________________   Year: _____  

Number of adults attending: _________ Signed:_____________ 

 

“IF PARENTS WANT TO GIVE THEIR CHILDREN A GIFT, THE 

BEST THING THEY CAN DO IS TO TEACH THEIR CHILDREN 

TO LOVE CHALLENGES, BE INTRIGUED BY MISTAKES, ENJOY 

EFFORT, AND KEEP ON LEARNING.”   DR CAROL DWECK 

 

[Cite your source here.] 

Please return the tear-off slip for each of your children 

Please note: 

There will only be 

time to visit one 

class. But we do 

have ‘parents-in-

class’ days every 

term. 
If you are unable to 

attend, a presentation will 

be available on the school 

website. 

www.stpaulsschool.co.uk  

Friday 23rd November 

2:00pm - 3.15pm 

 

http://www.stpaulsschool.co.uk/

